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MDC cancels most programs and events 

The Missouri Department of Conservation (MDC) announces it has cancelled most public
events and programs at its nature centers, shooting ranges, and other locations around the
state until April 15.

The cancellations are effective immediately and include scheduled hunter education classes,
nature center programs and events, shooting range programs and events, and landowner
workshops.

MDC scheduled managed hunts, mentored spring turkey hunts, and native plant sales at
nature centers will continue as planned.

All conservation areas remain open to the public. MDC offices, nature centers, and shooting
ranges also remain open under normal operating hours.

According to MDC, the cancellations are in effect immediately to protect the safety of the
public amid ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) concerns.

People can contact their local MDC office, nature center, or shooting range with questions on
specific events or programs.


